
    

To all Deputies and Members, 

    Hopefully all of you had a joyous and safe holiday season. With 

the New Year comes the hope of rebirth and renewed optimism of 

what we can accomplish in the months ahead. The hope of the 

executive Board is to do all that is possible to ensure that this 

organization will prosper and flourish. This organization will be 

looking to YOU, its most important asset to help with that vision.  

We all have the same vision as the founders did back in 1975. To 

ensure that the time honored law enforcement profession of 

Deputy Sheriff has a strong foundation and does everything 

possible to help all Deputies in this Commonwealth.  

   Our organization needs each and every county and all Deputies 

to be active members and have an active interest in their future. Get involved and make this 

organization strong. Together we all can have the same goal to ensure that all Deputies in this 

Commonwealth are the best that we can be.   

    Our organization is looking forward to continue our already strong relationship with the 

Pennsylvania Sheriffs’ Association. This executive board has graciously been invited to attend the 

Mid-Winter Conference of the Pennsylvania Sheriffs’ Association at State College at the end of 

February. This will allow both of our organization to come together and focus on all of our goals.  

   In 2014 the annual conference was held in Washington County and was a great success. This 

year the annual conference will be in Philadelphia in October, and we will be celebrating our 

organization’s 40th anniversary Please plan to attend. Please check our outstanding website for all 

information concerning the conference. Also please contact us via the website www.dsap.org  if 

you have anything happening in our county or that needs to be addressed and would be of interest 

to others.  Be Safe. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Michael E. Mohn, President 

Deputy Sheriffs’ Association of Pennsylvania 

http://www.dsap.org/

